
Right now, Oregon's advance directive allows me choices as far as what kind of care I want at the end of 
life. HB 4135 endangers my choices by removing the advance directive from statute. Please protect my 
healthcare choices by voting no on HB 4135. We have had friends and family that had Alzheimer's and 
were cared for in special homes that were designed to care for dementia patients. They were close to 
and supported by community, friends and family. I do not want a stranger or an administrative agency 
not accountable to me or my family or my will to be ignored or over ruled by an agency. I prefer to have 
some accountability by our government. Please, please do not pass this bill HB 4135.  
Buzz Gilmore, Canyon City, Oregon.  
 


